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Thank you for taking the time take my testimony into consideration. My name is 
Victoria Leavitt from the town of Lincolnville. I am writing in opposition to this bill. 
As a nurse for the state of Maine I have concern that a passing of this bill will 
endanger women across the board. Whether biologically born with female anatomy, 
or born of female spirit this bill calls in opportunity for harassment of the female 
spirit. Being forced into boxes of masculinity or feminist aids no one. One born of 
male or female anatomy should not be forced to act in certain ways or participate in 
life  in specific ways. Mind/body/spirit. They are all separate but one human. How we
choose to express ourselves as humans need not fit into boundaries just so that the few
who have difficulty seeing humans on a spectrum are more comfortable. Let humans 
choose how they outwardly present themselves in peace and security. Let humans use 
the nickname/chosen name that suits them.


